
To: David Turnbull, Ph.D. 
Chair, Faculty Senate 

Matt Hudelson, Ph.D. 
Executive Secretary, Faculty Senate 

From: Tammy D. Barry, Ph.D. 
Co-chair, Research and Arts Committee 

Date: February 12, 2021 

RE: Center Closure: Washington State University Monoclonal Antibody Center 

On behalf of my Research and Arts Committee (RAC) co-chair, Dr. Jeb Owen, and the rest of the 
RAC members, I am writing to inform you that the Research and Arts Committee voted to 
approve the closure request for the Washington State University Monoclonal Antibody Center. 
This vote was taken on February 10, 2021. The director will be submitting an application to 
establish it as a collaborative unit, rather than center status. 

Note. A discontinuation form supporting this request from the center director and approved by 
the oversight authority is also attached. 


